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National Highways has not
Taken into account the 2021 World Heritage Committee decision
Acknowledged that the SoS has found the proposed western cutting significantly adverse
Fully assessed alternative routes less damaging to the world heritage
Explored alternative solutions to hard engineering
Reviewed and reassessed carbon and costs
Updated construction costs
 

Stonehenge is a world heritage site. It is irreplaceable
Please reconsider proposals

 
Jo Faul




